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Friday 1st March 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are excited to announce that our school will be participating in a fundraising event for Comic 

Relief on Friday 15th March. This is a wonderful opportunity for our school community to contribute 

to a charitable cause while engaging in fun and creative activities. 

 

Wear something that makes you smile 

Students are invited to come to school dressed in something that makes them smile for a 

suggested donation of £1.00. We have set up a ParentPay payment item that will enable you to 

donate up to £20 if you wish, please click on ‘pay full amount (£20)’ or ‘choose amount’ to make 

your donation. 

 

Creative Competition – 'Something that makes you smile’. 

Additionally, for a further donation of £1.00, students can participate in a creative competition 

with the comical theme of 'Something that makes you smile'. We encourage children to let their 

imaginations run wild and create something truly unique. This could be a drawing, painting, 

model, shoebox creation, clay work or any other creative masterpiece they can think of! 

We would love for each student to bring their creation to school on Friday 15th March. Our school 

council will have the pleasure of reviewing all the submissions and marking a winner. 

There will be a prize for the best creation in Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2 (which will be shared at 

a later date). It is a fantastic opportunity for the children to showcase their talents and possibly win 

a prize for their efforts! 



 

Please can all donations be made via ParentPay by Friday 15th March. Please make separate 

payments using the appropriate payment items if your child wishes to participate in the Creative 

Competition. We will assume that all payments received via the non-uniform payment item will be 

your donation to Comic Relief solely for dressing in something that makes them smile. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Your School Council.  

 

 


